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Ref: CP/DM 
 
6 May 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers        
 
Re: Social Evening – Tuesday 3 June 
 
As part of our Business and Enterprise project, we have organised a social evening for children in 
Years 5 and 6. This will take place from 6:00pm to 8:00pm on Tuesday 3 June, at a cost of £5. 
 
The evening will include music, games and a photo booth. We have hired a photobooth where 
children, with parental permission, will be able to have individual and group photographs taken. It 
is important that you read the permissions carefully when completing the form. As the photo 
booth is hired by an external company, who provide the photographer, children who DO 
NOT have parental permission will NOT have any photographs taken. All photographs taken 
will be given to Wadsworth Fields, they are not published anywhere by the external company and 
deleted straight after the event. 
 
A tuck shop will be available for children to purchase drinks or snacks should they wish to do so – 
please do not send your child with any more than £5. 
 
To secure your child’s place, please complete the online form 
https://forms.office.com/e/Q4vvk0Q5f4 and pay £5 on Arbor by 5:00pm on Monday 2 June. 
 
Usual end of the day arrangements will apply, and children will need to ensure that they have had 
their tea before returning to school at 6:00pm.  As with all after school activities, children will need 
to be collected by a named adult and will be dismissed from the patio doors of the hall onto the 
back field at 8:00pm. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs. Porter 
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